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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, March 13, 2012 8:19 AM
Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Nadel Gussman/Heyco well
Rock Island Deep Bury Trench Letter.docx

Gentlemen

As per the attached letter, Nadel & Gussman/Heyco is going to propose an onsite disposal of 
soils, contaminated as a result of the recent blow out on their Rock Island 16 St 1H well.
The contaminated material would be stabilized with CKD and then trench buried. The site is 
situated on the New Mexico State University Experimental Station property just South of 
Artesia. (G-16-18s-26e) If you want to Google it: N32.74896 W104.38367

There are several residences in the vicinity and an abundance of water wells. State engineer 
shows 8 pages in 185-26e, 3 pages in the immediately surrounding sections, and 3 wells with 
depth to water data in section 16. The wells in section 16 show depth water at 130', 100' and 
51'.

I advised the contractor that I could not approve the proposal at the District level, and 
that it may have to go through hearing process to be considered, but she (Cheryl Winkler) 
seems pretty intent on trying to get it approved. I do not think the NG/Heyco rep is as 
enthusiastic about it, especially when I mentioned going to hearing.

I haven't seen any analytical data yet, but we should have it in a day or so.

-------Original Message..........
From: Keith Cannon fmailto:kcannontSlHEYCOENERGY.COM1 
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 3:21 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Fwd: file

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "J.J. McGlasson" <imcelasson(5)HEYCOENERGV.COM<mailto:•imcglasson@HEYCOENERGY.COM>> 
Date: March 12, 2012 3:17:56 PM MDT
To: Keith Cannon <kcannon(3HEYCOENERGY.COM< mailto:kcannoniSHEYCOENERGY.COM>>
Subject: file

Thanks very much

Mike
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33 McGlasson
Nadel & Gussman HEYCO, LLC 
500 North Main STE 1 
Roswell NM 88201 
575-623-6601 (Office) 
575-317-9190 (Cell)


